From: Becky Ring

To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Liquor License at 521 Cottage Grove Rd (Formally Jobecks)
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 10:33:16 AM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

| am writing you to about the ALRC meeting tonight for the license consideration for
Freymiller's (KMKF, LLC)

There is currently not a lease in place between Freymiller's (KMKF, LLC) and BLR Holdings LLC.
The security deposit was never provided and a signed lease was never returned to us.

Thank you

Becky Ring
(608) 279-6061
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